
A New Beginning 

Helping Build New Dreams for Homebuyers 

 
Cara Davies went out to Fort Lupton in March of 2023 searching for a 

home due to her pending divorce. She was extremely emotional starting the 

home search process and felt defeated by her options. Her original interest 

was in a townhome but once she stepped inside one it showed all over her 

face it just wasn’t what she ultimately wanted.  

 

After talking through it some more with Community Sales Manager 

Annie Collison, they determined it was a possibility for Cara to get a single-

family detached home. The new Springfield model was to be released earlier 

than expected. Cara’s face lit up like a Christmas tree at the prospect. She 

truly desired a single-family detached home but didn’t think it was even 

possible. With the attainable price point of the Springfield and the timing of 

completion she felt so at peace moving forward. The sense of relief Cara felt is 

clear in her pictures.  

 

 The build process came with a lot of emotional ups and downs and 

questioning if she had made the right decision. She was wondering even on 

closing day if it was the right choice, but ultimately every time she stepped 

inside her cute little blue house, she felt an overwhelming sense of peace. 

This was going to be her fresh new start and she is so proud of her home.  

 

Every homebuyer is memorable but there are some that just touch 

your heart, she was definitely one of them. Baessler Homes was able to 

provide her with a new beginning in a home she didn’t think she could have. 



  
 


